
 
The project is nearing completion with certain work items such as 
additional fencing, guardrails, and erosion control systems continuing 
through 11/20/23. 
 
This will be our last newsletter, Tillamook County will take control of 
the roadway on 11/18/23, see their website link at the bottom of this 
page for roadway use status. 
 
There may be future closure periods this winter during inclement 
weather, and during dry weather in 2024 to facilitate other planned 
work.  Tillamook County will maintain road status on their website, or 
call their Public Works  their Public Work Desk at 503-842-3419. 

November 12, 2023 
Cape Meares Road Relocation 

 

ConstrucƟon AcƟviƟes & Upcoming Work 

Western Federal Lands Highway Division 

 
 
Project Number: 
OR TILLAMOOK B780
(1) 
 
FHWA Contact: 
John Henderson 
john.henderson@dot.gov 
360-839-3867 
 
 
Project Partner: 
Tillamook County 
Federal Highway  
Administration 
Western Federal Lands 
Highway Division 
 
 
Contractor:  
M.A. DeAtley Construction, Inc. 
829 Evans Rd, 
Clarkston, WA 99403 
 
 
Notice to Proceed:  
December 6, 2021. 
 
Fixed Completion Date: 
Project turnover to Tillamook 
County currently set for No-
vember 18, 2023. 
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Source:  FHWA  

View of south side of the new Cape Meares Loop. 
Project Website: 
https://highways.dot.gov/federal-lands/projects/or/tillamook-b780-1 



 

All project images 

 

View of North 
end of project 
with Tillamook 
Jeƫes in the 
distance.  

View of South  
end of project 
with Tillamook 
County gates.  

OR TILLAMOOK B780(1), Cape Meares RelocaƟon 
Pictures 



Source:  FHWA 

OR TILLAMOOK B780(1), 
Cape Meares Road Relocation 

 

Pictures 

 

Source:  FHWA 

View of Geofoam Bridge 
at top of northbound 
12% grade 

 

View of uphill grade 
near the south entry.   


